
    

Advisory: Vessel status of IEX service Swapping of Positions Between Vessel  M.V. 

APL QINGDAO V.3150W & APL LE HAVRE V. 3149W 

 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2023-24/431  

 

01st Dec’23  

Dear Valued Customers,      

        

We have been given to understand from our Partner that there is swapping position of IEX 

Service vessels APL QINGDAO & APL LE HAVRE. 

Vessel APL QINGDAO V. 3150W is arriving at Nhava Sheva on date-17.12.2023 and vessel 

APL LE HAVRE V. 3149W is arriving on date-10.12.2023. 

Hence Please plan containers accordingly. 

We shall keep you posted with cut off details once we receive from terminal.   

ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for 

trusting your valuable business to ONE. Should you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Please contact your sales account representative or Customer Service desk for additional 

information.      

     

     

Thank you.      

For, Ocean Network Express (India) Private Ltd.      

       

     

Authorised Signatory      


